

Juanita A. Petty, RSBABusiness Administrator/Board Secretary

jpetty@wayneschools.com Phone: (973) 633-3006 Fax: (973) 628-8837

July, 2012

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The State Legislature recently enacted a change in Title 18A of the New Jersey Statutes regarding transportation services for pupils. The change was instituted to assist School Districts in operating their transportation system in the most cost-effective manner by providing the parent/guardian the option of waiving transportation services for their student(s) for the upcoming school year.

The Wayne Board of Education is currently adopting Policy 8613: Waiver of Pupil Transportation that will be presented for its first reading on 7.19.12 for approval. A copy of the draft Policy and accompanying Regulation is enclosed for your information. Please note that although you may opt to waive your transportation services for the 2012-2013 school year, you may ask for reinstatement of the services due to a family or economic hardship as outlined in the Regulation enclosed.

If you currently have other arrangements to transport your student(s) to and from school and would be willing to waive the transportation services for the upcoming school year, please complete, sign and return the enclosed Parental Transportation Services Waiver Form to the Transportation Department at 195 Dey Road, Wayne, NJ 07470.

Should you have any questions on this Policy or Regulation, please don't hesitate to contact our Executive Manager of Transportation, Mr. Darryl Fennell, at 973-633-3120 or me at 973-633-3006.

Sincerely,

Juanita A. Petty, RSBA

Business Administrator Board Secretary